
From: Walter Winner

11/10/2017 1:37 PM

Volunteer Dinner

Hey gang, 

As you can see from the subject line, something is up. 

We have been invited (Not to perform, but to participate) in the annual "Volunteer Dinner" by the 
Circleville Pumpkin Show. 

It will take place Friday November 17 at the Amvets on Tarlton Pike. 

You and your significant other will partake in a social hour from 6-7, and dinner will be served by Jean 
Reichelderfer at 7. 

It will be served buffet style and if you have never eaten one of Jean's buffets it is a real treat! 

I need you to let me know if you plan to attend ASAP. 

Either return this email with your reservation, text or call me. Let's try to make Monday our cut off 
time.

Thanks, see you Tuesday at practice!

Dave


